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Bring your questions to our investor webchat

Grupa Azoty will hold an investor webchat at 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 8th 2016. During the
meeting, we will discuss our interim performance. Mr Pawet Lapinski, Vice-President of the Management
Board responsible for finance, will be available to answer your questions.

Please be encouraged to participate in the event, which will be hosted through StockWatch.pl website.


http://www.stockwatch.pl/czat-inwestorow-gieldowych/pawel-lapinski---wiceprezes-zarzadu---grupa-azoty,172

